CAROLINE_OAKS NEWSLETTER
JANUARY 2020

Happy New Year/Decade everyone! This is a very brief newsletter.

UPCOMING BOARD MEETING

The old and new Board members will meet on January 29th to elect new Board positions
and discuss Caroline Oak community issues. I will send out a brief update after the
meeting. The new 2020 Board members include:

Vernon Smith

Len Gliatta

Dharm Tomar

Elizabeth Healy

Pamela Caparelli

Richard Beck

Patrick Collins

REQUEST TO RENT OR BUY IN CAROLINE_OAKS

Vernon was emailed by an out-of-area active duty military service member, Bryan Fagan,
looking to rent or buy in our community. If you have any interest in selling or renting,
please contact him directly. Bryan sent the below information to us for everyone's review:
"-any 3+ bedroom houses for sale or rent now to April (or relatively close)

- would consider a 2 bedroom for rent depending on cost (could end up being a 2-3+ year
rental depending on our length of assignment)

- info about us: 4 person family with two young kids (2 years and 3 months) without pets
- traveling to the area 2-15 Feb for "house hunting" to look at/for any available houses
- currently live in California

- email: Bryan.fagan01@gmail.com

- mobile: 7076884357

Thank you again.
Happy New Year,
Bryan Fagan”

CHRISTMAS TREE DISPOSAL REMINDER

Christmas Tree Collection: Christmas trees will be collected the first two weeks in
January: this Wednesday, January 8, 2020 and next Wednesday, January 15, 2020. Please
remove all tinsel and decorations, and do NOT place trees in plastic bags.




Be in touch again soon.



